
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 25 March 2024 

Dear families,  

This has been an incredibly busy term at school. The inspectors that visited last 

week enjoyed their time in school, as soon as the report is released I will share 

this with you. 

This week we say goodbye to two members of our school team. Mrs Battersby 

is moving to a new school, and Miss Green has also secured a new job in the 

NHS. We will miss them greatly, I am sure that you will join with me in wishing 

them every success in their new adventures! 

After Easter, Mrs Gliddon will be moving to teach Year Two, and we are 

incredibly lucky to be welcoming Mr. Baxter back into school to teach in Year 

Three. 

We have parents evenings on Tuesday and Wednesday this week. Booking on 

ParentMail has now closed, but please speak to your class teacher to arrange it 

today if you haven’t made an appointment yet.  

Next term our value of focus is ‘Ambition’ - your child’s class teacher will be 

sharing their curriculum newsletter with you on class dojo, this will enable you 

and your child to see the exciting learning opportunities that will take place.  

I hope that you all have a lovely Easter Break, we will look forward to 

welcoming the children back into school on Tuesday 16th April.  

Best wishes, Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates for Term 4: 

 

Tuesday 26th – Wednesday 27th 

March 

Parents Evenings 

 

Wednesday 27th March  

EYFS Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 28th March  

Last Day of Term 4 and Values 

Awards 

 

Key diary dates for Term 5: 

 

Tuesday 16th April 

First Day of Term 5 

 

Tuesday 30th April 

EYFS Storytime 8.40am 

 

Monday 13th - Friday 17th May 

Mental Health Awareness week  

 

Monday 13th - Thursday 16th 

May 

KS2 SATS week 

 

Monday 20th - Friday 24th May 

Walk to School Week 

 

Friday 24th May 

Whole School Values Assembly 

 

Friday 24th May 

Last day of Term 5 

 

Monday 3rd June 

First day of Term 6 

Every Wednesday Café drop 

in led by our Pastoral team in 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Reception class had a wonderful time at 

Little Jack’s Farm last week.  

They experienced feeding and stroking some 

of the farm animals. The children continued 

their learning about plants, they each planted 

their own sunflower seeds, they are looking 

forward to seeing them grow! 

Thank you to everyone who generously donated to 

support Mr. Kitchen’s fundraising for the Alzheimer’s 

Society on Friday, we raised £383! 

Mr. Kitchen ran just under 15 miles on Friday afternoon. 

This was live streamed on our school Facebook page.  


